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ATTENTION OF
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Georgia Department of Natural Rescurces
Undergrcund Storage Tank Management Program
Attenticon: Mr. William Logan

4244 International Parkway, Suite 104
Atlanta, Georgia 30354

Dear Mr. Logan:

Fort Stewart/Hunter Army Airfield (HAAF) is pleased to receive
the Georgia Environmental Protection Divisicn’s (GA EPD’s)
correspondence dated April 30, 2001 approving the “No Further
Action” status for former underground storage tanks (USTs) #21 and
#22, Building 1327, Facility Identification Number 9-025053*%1.

As requested by this correspondence, Fort Stewart has properly
abandoned the monitoring wells located at this site. Fieldwork was
completed the week of June 4, 2001 and all completion requirements
have been met. Therefore, the following certification is provided:

I hereby certify that the Octcker 2006 Corrective Action Plan-
Part B which was reviewed by GA EPD in correspondence dated
January 25, 2001, and the December 2000 First Annual
Monitoring Only Report which was approved by GA EPD in
correspondence dated April 30, 2001, for former USTs 21 and
22, Facility TIdentification Number 2-025053*1 have been
implemented in accordance with the schedules, specifications,
sampling programs, and conditions contained therein, and that
the plan’s stated objectives have been met.

If wyou have any questions or comments, please contact
Ms. Tressa Rutland, Directorate of Public Works, Envirconmental
Branch, at (912) 7e67-2010.

Sincerely,

£

Gregory V. Stgnley
Colonel, U.S. Army
Director, Public Works
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